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Invitation to our show 

Eddie the Penguin Saves the World 

Wednesday 1st May 9:30 and Thursday 2nd May 5:30-6:30pm. 

Tickets for each show will be available for £1 on a first come first buy basis. 

Tickets will be sold outside Seahorses class after school on Thursday 25th April and 
Friday 26th April. 

For the evening performance we will need children to return to school for 5pm in 
order to get ready for their performance. They can then be collected after the show at 
approximately 6:30pm. Please note that no child will be able to leave with anyone not 
on the normal collection list. If there will be someone different collecting please 
inform the team as soon as possible. 

Costumes 

Please could any remaining costumes be brought to school by Monday 22nd April, 
ready for dress rehearsals. Please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s class teacher 
should you have any questions. 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Mrs Chilcott, Mr Morgan, Mrs Kelly, Miss Constable and Mrs Ashton 
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